
F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  B a n k
o f  A t l a n t a

H a r o l d  T . P a t t e r s o n
G E N E R A L  C O U N S E L November 23, 19 9̂.

Dear Mr. Eccles:
Mr. John Boman, Jr., President of the Atlanta

Lawyers Club, has sent me a copy of his letter to you 
dated November 22, 19̂ 9. This letter confirms the 
arrangement vhich was tentatively agreed upon by you 
and Mr. Neely concerning your attendance at the March 
1950 meeting of the Board of Directors of the Federal 
Reserve Bank of Atlanta, and your talking to the 
Atlanta Lawyers Club in the evening.

The lawyers and the Directors understand 
that we are to cammanicate with you again around the 
first of February relative to a final reply.

We sure certainly hoping that you will be 
able to be with us at that time.

With best regards, I am
Cordially yours,

Harold T. Patterson,
Secretary, Board of Directors.

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles, 
Member of Board of Governors 
of the Federal Reserve System, 
Washington 25, D. C.

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis



November -c8, 1949 •

I have just received your letter of November 23, 
relative to the arrangement which I tentatively agreed to 
in connection with addressing the Atlanta Lawyers Club on 
March 10.

As far as 1 know at this time the date is satis­
factory but, as Mr. Neely informed you, I will be unable 
to give a definite reply until around the first of February.

With kind regards,
Sincerely yours,

Dear Mr. Patterson:

Mr. Harold T. Patterson, 
Secretary, Board of Directors, 
Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta, 
Atlanta, Georgia.
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